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August 22, 2025 

Dear Smyrna School District Families,  

The new school year is right around the corner, and we couldn’t be more excited to welcome our 

students back! Teacher assignments and class schedules are now available in the Parent Portal of 

Infinite Campus. 

We know families need plenty of time to plan for morning pickups and drop-offs. Over the past 

few weeks, we have been working closely with the Delaware Department of Education and our 

routing software provider to resolve an issue that delayed bus assignments. We are happy to 

share bus information will be available midweek. As soon as it is ready, we will notify families, 

so you know when to access the details in the Parent Portal. In the meantime, please take a 

moment to confirm that your contact information in Infinite Campus is up to date. This will help 

ensure you receive timely updates and accurate transportation information.  

Our lunch payment portal has changed. We hope you received that information via email over 

the summer. All balances from My School Bucks have transferred to the new system called 

PaySchools Central. You can find the directions to download the new app here. 

 

Here are a few important upcoming events to help you get ready for the year: 

 

 

Meet & Greets 

An informal opportunity to stop by, say hello, and tour the school 

Smyrna High School and Smyrna Middle School 

Wednesday, August 27th from 1:00-3:30 

Pre-K, Elementary and Intermediate Schools 

Thursday, August 28th from 1:00-3:30 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1otsWVfvUV54vgXFel2ZUipu8TOZtvqRZ/view?usp=sharing
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Thank you for your patience and partnership as we prepare for another fantastic school year. We can’t 

wait to see our students soon! 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Deborah Judy 

Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

Open Houses 

A more formal event where teachers will share presentations and classroom information 

North Smyrna Elementary School Pre-K 

September 15th 5:00-7:00 

Elementary Schools 

September 15th 6:00-8:00 

Intermediate Schools 

September 16th 6:00-8:00 

Smyrna Middle School 

September 17th 6:00-8:00 

Smyrna High School 

September 18th 6:00-8:00 

 


